
          January 16, 2020 

South Pymatuning Township Budget Continuation Meeting 

The continuation meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held January 16, 

2020 at 10:00 a.m. in the municipal building with Supervisors Laurel Alexander, Chairman, Matthew 

Chalupka and William Klumph present.  

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

The Supervisors had a meeting with Maurice Waltz, Zoning Officer and Thomas W. McCosby, Code 

Enforcement Officer. 

The meeting was recessed until January 21, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 

 


